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AUG 3 0 2000

SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 2000- &3

| SUBJECT: RECALL OF ACCOUNTING CLERK II JULIETA T.
| LIPAOPAO FROM THE MINES AND EAGA AFFAIRS
OFFICE TO THE ACCOUNTING DIVISION, DENR-
CENTRAL OFFICE

|

|

In the interest of the service, Accounting Clerk I Julieta T. Lipaopao is hereby
recalled from the Mines and EAGA Affairs to her mother unit at the Accounting
Division.

As such, she shall clear herself of all work, property and financial accountabilities
from her present place of assignment before proceeding to the Accounting Division. She
shall likewise furnish the Personnel Division a copy of her reporting for duty for record
purposes.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

ADRIANO B. NAVA)\ JR., CESO II
Assistant Secretary
Management Services






